Welcome Letter For AS 3rd-5th Grade Parents 2025-2026 School Year!



This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome Back! I hope you have all been safe and well. It is a pleasure to have your child in our class. I hope to make your child's learning experience a fun and exciting one. I hope to instill a love of learning that will last throughout your child's years of schooling. I feel as though open lines of communication between teacher and parent are a key to promoting an educational climate that is conducive to learning. Together, we can make a difference. You can help by sending your child to school every day, well-rested. This sets the stage for a lovely day.

So much happens throughout the school year! This year will be full of important transitions. Here are some ways you can help:

- Celebrate your child's success, no matter how small it may seem. This will keep your child enthusiastic about learning and proud of their work!
- Read to and with your child every day, if possible. The more your child is exposed to language, the easier it will be for him/her to incorporate new skills in the classroom.

I am looking forward to working with your child this year and helping him/her to achieve his/her full potential. Please feel free to contact me if there is a question or situation you would like to discuss. You will receive additional communication throughout the school year. I look forward to building a relationship with you and your child and thus providing the best education that I can give. You can reach me via:

Email: mmoorebeh@philasd.org, cell at 267-471-7673 or DOJO.

Thank you,

Mrs. M. Beh



This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-NC